

Spanish Language Immersion Program: New Kindergarten Classes Forming for 2024-2025

The K-12 Spanish language immersion program at Herricks is a voluntary program for those parents who would like to involve their children in learning the Spanish language while also following the traditional Herricks elementary curriculum. Students learn in English during one-half of the day, and in Spanish the other half of the day. The program is housed at Denton Avenue and is open to all district residents. There are only 48 spots available. Learn more about our program by visiting: https://www.herricks.org/Domain/107

Families who are interested in pursuing this option for their child, including those with a child currently in the program, <u>must</u> attend one of our mandatory meetings. If more than 48 families are interested, a lottery is held. There is no need to sign up to attend one of the required meetings. Attendance will be taken at the meeting. The meetings will be held at Denton Avenue ES.

Wednesday, March 20 @ 7:00 PM Tuesday, March 26 @ 7:00 PM Monday, April 01 @ 9:15 AM

If you should have questions, please contact Mr. Fratto, Director of Immersion, at 516-305-8719 or FFratto@herricks.org